

# Primary 5





### Life in P5

Welcome to Primary 5 everyone!

would like to learn in P5 this year.

I'm delighted to be your teacher, and am looking forward to a fantastic year ahead  $\odot$ 

Over the past couple of weeks we've been getting to know each other, taking part in lots of different activities, from digital technologies to growing our own food and getting used to our daily routine.

We've also created our class rules and worked together to decide what we

In the coming weeks we'll be starting our new learning in Mathematics and taking part in a range of different literacy activities to develop our reading and writing ability.

This week, in class, we've been discussing the best way we can share our learning with you and we're really excited to show what we've been working on - hopefully coming to you in the next week or two!

If there's ever anything you wish to discuss don't hesitate to get in touch via schoolmail@maidenhill.e-renfrew.sch.uk.

Mr Edge

#### Homework



Each week our homework will be sent out on a Tuesday, through our Google Classroom. This should be returned by the following Monday.

## PE Days



Our PE days in P5 will be Tuesdays and Thursdays.

On these days please remember to bring suitable clothing in your PE kit as we will be using the Outdoor MUGA.

# Where's Mr Edge?



On a Friday morning Miss McKendrick will be teaching the class.